
Retirement Celebration 
The Township of Hilton would like to invite you 
to a come-and-go/meet-and-greet celebration. 

Before Road Superintendent Lyn Garside 
sails into retirement, he would like to 
introduce you to the Township’s new 

Road Superintendent 

Leonard Bringleson. 

 

Please stop by the Municipal office at 

2983 Base Line in Hilton Beach for a  

hot coffee and a treat on 

Thursday, December 19, 2024,  

any time between 1 pm – 4 pm  


